
 

 

 
 
 

2nd February 2023 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Ofsted Inspection Report 
 
We wanted to share with you the judgement of Walthamstow Academy’s recent ungraded 
Ofsted inspection which found that the school continues to be ‘Good’.  This is a very strong 
judgement which reflects the high standards which have been set across the academy. 
 
In their report, inspectors were highly complimentary about the academy particularly about 
the quality and breadth of the curriculum, the effectiveness of safeguarding arrangements 
and, importantly, how well students behave in lessons and around the school.  The 
inspectors also highlighted the strength of the academy’s career guidance and the range of 
work experience opportunities which are available to students ensuring they are well 
prepared for further education and successful careers. 
 
We are pleased to read that students enjoy attending Walthamstow Academy.  Under        
Ms Skae’s leadership, Walthamstow Academy is a thriving, successful and ambitious school 
which seeks to give students every opportunity to thrive.  We have every confidence it will 
continue to go from strength to strength over the coming years. 
 
May we thank you for your continued support of Walthamstow Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely    

 
 
  
  

Sir Jon Coles                 Dame Sally Coates 
Chief Executive                          Director of Secondary Academies  


